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Superintendent Ybarra responds to announcement of special session 

(BOISE) – Superintendent of Public Instruction Sherri Ybarra welcomes Tuesday’s announcement that 

the Idaho Legislature will convene in special session to discuss the state’s record surplus. 

“Education has consistently been a top funding priority for the governor and for legislators, and they 

have been great partners in our efforts to make sure all Idaho students grow and succeed,” 

Superintendent Ybarra said. “I am very grateful for their continued commitment to K-12 education.” 

 Gov. Brad Little announced at a news conference Tuesday that he will call a special session for 

Thursday, Sept. 1 to consider single piece of legislation to address tax cuts and education funding. 
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